
 

Changes to Superbill – January 1, 2021 

With the changes to the office visit billing codes, changes are required to the SuperBill template to reflect and 
support those changes. 

Below is the current E&M code area of the SuperBill. 

 

 

The new E&M code area will add descriptive text next to each of the office visit code to help with choosing the 
correct E&M code.  The 99201 code is no longer a valid code and will be removed.  A new link will be added 
above the OV E&M codes giving additional information about the coding changes. 

 

 

A new text box will be added below the E&M codes as an option to document the amount of time the provider 
spends with the patient or documenting the encounter on the day of the encounter.  This information will be 
added to the master documentation, if filled in.  The provider may also (or instead filling in the box) document 
the amount of time spent in their note. 

The Preventative Counseling and Consult codes will be located on the Additional E&M Codes template (link 
above the ‘Submit E&M Codes’). 


